Dear Spartan,

It is a pleasure to present Spartan Light Metal Products an Outstanding Award NADCA Safety
Award, based on its 2013 safety record. This award recognizes the company’s record during the
previous year, as documented by the statistics submitted to NADCA on the safety award
application form. NADCA'’s Safety award only recognizes NADCA Corporate Members that have
maintained a safety record equal to or less than 4.3, the national average for all manufacturing.

Award winning companies will be featured in the April issue of LINKS magazine and May issue
of DCE magazine. Winning companies will also be recognized during a luncheon on Tuesday,
September 23, at NADCA's Die Casting Awards Luncheon, as part of NADCA's Die Casting
Congress and Tabletop in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. Please let me know if the company plans to
send a representative, so we can get that person registered for the event. The actual awards will
be mailed by the end of this month.

Congratulations to you and your employees on this exemplary safety record!

Sincerely,

Daniel L. Twarog
President
NADCA


http://www.diecasting.org/links
http://www.diecasting.org/dce
http://www.diecasting.org/congress/schedule.htm

